
Registration for Ocean Challenge 2015 in Kodiak, AK is open 
 
Clint Woods 
March 24, 2015 
 

Dear all, 

 

Here is a message regarding the upcoming Ocean Challenge 2015. Check out their website if you have 

any questions about the program. 

 

The attached flyer is an easy way to make available the opportunity of a lifetime for Unificationist youth 

to spend 3 unforgettable weeks on the Emerald Isle of Kodiak, AK in the spirit of True Parents and 

enjoying world class fishing. 

 

NOTE: Please take a few moments to read the flyer, print some out for your local venues, and help give 

youth in your area this extraordinary chance to learn real world training in the oceanic environment. 

 

Thanks much, 

 

Clint Woods 

Director NOCP Kodiak 2015 

 

PS: Scholarships and early discounts are limited, sign up now at www.oceanchallenge.org 

 

 

 



       

2015 

National Ocean 

Challenge 

Program 

      

Join us for an experience like no other! 

"Building a culture of heart; developing character while learning 

maritime skills in the Alaskan wilderness" 


